
 

 

    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NEWS 
Monday 27 November 

Principal suppliers vote in favour of proposals 

Further to the favourable vote of creditors announced this morning, Eurotunnel is pleased to 
note the positive vote by the principal suppliers under the safeguard procedure this afternoon. 

The suppliers who have participated in the vote approved unanimously the plan, thus adding 
their weight to Eurotunnel’s recovery. The company thanks them for their support. 
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